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Dear   Sponsor,   
  

Well   the   last   year   was   something   no   one   expected   or   could   have   predicted.    Everyone’s   lives   have   been   impacted   in   
some   way   or   another   and   youth   sports   definitely   took   a   hit.    We   are   excited   to   say   that   at   this   �me   Li�le   League   
Interna�onal   is   moving   forward   with   scheduling   a   full   tournament   and   we   are   PLANNING   ON   PLAYING!     

  
We   deeply   thank   you   for   your   support   to   Durham   Li�le   League   through   last   year’s   challenges.    The   sign   
sponsorships   received   last   year   will   be   honored   during   this   year’s   season.     

  
Your   sponsorship   assists   with   covering   the   costs   of   maintaining   our   fields,   equipment   expenses,   All-Star   Teams   and   
so   much   more.    Even   though   last   year’s   season   was   not   fulfilled,   we   were   able   to   add   some   major   improvements   to   
our   fields   irriga�on   system,   structures,   and   grounds   overall.   

  
For   the   upcoming   2021   season   we   are   looking   for   Team   Sponsorships   to   assist   in   the   cost   of   new   hats   and   uniforms   
for   our   players.    A�ached   is   the   sponsorship   form   to   complete   and   return   to   support   our   Durham   youth   athletes.   

  
Our   league   is   extremely   blessed   to   be   in   a   small   community   that   cares   about   Li�le   League   and   our   children’s   
par�cipa�on   in   sports,   which   strongly   supports   our   children's   physical   and   mental   strength!     

  
We   appreciate   the   opportunity   to   partner   with   you   in   suppor�ng   our   Li�le   League   Program   and   we   look   forward   to   
a   great   season   of   Durham   Li�le   League   Baseball   and   So�ball!    If   you’d   like   to   donate   toward   this   year’s   season   in   
any   way   a�ached   is   the   form   to   do   so.   

  
Please   feel   free   to   e-mail   at    sponsorships@DurhamLi�leLeague.org    with   any   ques�ons.   

  
Sincerely,     
Durham   Li�le   League   Board   
www.durhamli�leleague.org     

  
  
  
  
  
Durham   Little   League   is   a   501(c)   (3)   non-profit   organization.   Donations/Sponsorships   are   tax-deductible   to   the   extent   allowed   by   

law.  Tax   ID   #: 68-0275671   please   maintain   a   copy   for   your   tax   record.   

http://www.durhamlittleleague.org/

